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The same great service in a new location. Med Park Credit Union is moving 
to 2150 32nd Avenue South, Suite E (the strip mall between Dakota TV & 
Appliance and Sterling Carpet One). Our phone number is changing to 
701-757-0793. The first day in our new office will be October 10th. If this date 
is delayed, it will be posted on medparkcu.com and our Facebook page. We look 
forward to seeing you in our new office.  

The 75th Anniversary of 
International Credit Union 
(ICU) Day® will be celebrated 
on Thursday, October 19, 2023. 
International Credit Union (ICU) 
Day® celebrates the spirit of the 
global credit union movement. 
The day is recognized to reflect upon the credit union movement’s history, 
promote its achievements, recognize hard work, and share member experiences.  

Med Park Credit Union is honored to be a part of this proud tradition. We invite 
both members and nonmembers to visit the credit union on October 19th. Treats 
will be served (while supplies last).    

International Credit Union (ICU) Day®

Finance your new or used vehicle with Med 
Park Credit Union in November, pick a 
pumpkin, and lower your interest rate. The 
pumpkins contain 0.10% - 1.00% APR off the 
interest rate. How low will the rate go? Pick a 
pumpkin and see. Loan must be disbursed by 
November 30, 2023.

Pick a Pumpkin



If you want to lift yourself 
up, lift up someone else.

~ Booker T. Washington

Services
External Transfers

MoneyPass
Share Savings Accounts

Share Draft Checking Accounts
Debit Card

Visa Credit Card
Direct Deposit

Payroll Deduction
Home Equity Loans
Construction Loans

Signature Loans
New & Used Car Loans

Motor Home & RV Loans
Boat Loans

Share Pledge Loans
Overdraft Protection Loans
Christmas Club Accounts
Vacation Club Accounts
Term Share Certificates
Visa Travel Money Card

Money Orders
Credit Insurance

Online Account Access
Notary Service 

Mechanical Repair Warranty
NADA Vehicle Information

Mortgage Referrals
Visa Gift Cards 
Online Bill Pay
E-Statements

New AutoNew Auto as low as 5.10% APR
Used Auto as low as 5.60% APR
New Recreational as low as  6.10% APR
Used Recreational as low as 6.60% APR
HELOC Contact MPCU
Visa 8.90% APR
Line of Credit as low as 12.00% APR
Signature Loan as low as 9.00% APR
Savings 0.15% APY
Checking 0.15% APY
6 month CD 4.50% APY
12 month CD 3.00% APY

Rates are subject to 
change without notice

Holiday Skip-A-Payment Coupon
Keep your cash for holiday purchases by skipping a month’s loan 
payments with Med Park Credit Union. Loan payments can be skipped 
in November, December, or January. The fee is $50 for a monthly 
payment or $25 per biweekly loan payment. If the loan payment is made 
by payroll deduction, the amount of the payment will be posted to the 
savings or checking account. Not available on Visa or home equity loans. 

Account Number:__________________________________________________

Member Signature: ________________________________ Date: __________
 
By signing above, I authorize Med Park Credit Union to extend my final loan 
payment by one month. Interest will accrue during the month my loan payment 
is skipped.

Columbus Day 
Monday, October 9

Veteran’s Day (observed)
Friday, November 10

Thanksgiving
Thursday, November 23
Friday, December 22

Closing at noon
Christmas Day

Monday, December 25
Friday, December 29

Closing at 3:00 pm
New Year’s Day 

Monday, January 1, 2024

We are closed:

SPOT your number game!!!
If you find your account number in this newsletter - call 
us at 780-5733. You could win $20. If no winner comes 
forward, the amount will go up $10 with each newsletter!

Christmas 
Club 

Accounts
Christmas Club funds 
will be transferred 

into the primary 
savings account on 

October 16, 2023.


